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February 27, 2017 

 

 

 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Ave. 

Pierre, SD 57501 

 

RE:   Docket RM16-001  

In the Matter of the Consideration of Rules Regarding Stray 

Electrical Current and Voltage Remediation 

 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

 

Please remove Jennifer S. Moore as counsel on behalf of MidAmerican Energy Company 

from the service list in Docket RM16-001. 

 

Thank you.  

 

Very truly yours, 

 

/s/ Jennifer S. Moore 
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